Published on VeteransNavigator (https://veteransnavigator.org)

Newsletter - Military Exposures and Your Health

MILITARY EXPOSURES AND YOUR HEALTH

INFORMATION FOR VETERANS WHO SERVED DURING THE GULF WAR ERA (1990-PRESENT) AND THEIR FAMILIES $\$

The newsletter "Military Exposures and Your Health" is released twice a year and combines the previous "Gulf War Newsletter" and "Post-9/11 Vet Newsletter." It is meant for Veterans who served during the period from 1990 to the present. Topics covered include military environmental exposures in the region, benefits information, updates about general health, and news about issues of concern to Veterans.

Look for this newsletter online at www.publichealth.va.gov/exposures/publications/index.asp.

You can receive emails notifying you of when this newsletter is available and get other news about military exposures and Veterans' health by subscribing to updates at public.govdelivery.com/accounts/USVA/subscriber/new. After selecting "Submit" on the first page of subscription topics, select "Military Exposures" under "Veterans Health."

For even more information on military exposures and your health visit: www.publichealth.va.gov/exposures/index.asp

► Newsletters on Military Exposures and Your Health

Article Source
U.S. Department of Veterans Affairs
Source URL
https://www.publichealth.va.gov
Last Reviewed
Thursday, December 8, 2022